



Bude, The Crescent Flood Defence and River Restoration Project

An update on the project we are delivering for your local community

Welcome to the Bude, The Crescent Flood Defence and River Restoration Project newsletter. Kier are delivering this project on behalf of the Environment Agency and will provide up to date progress surrounding the works happening on site, interesting ecological information, as well as key construction dates.

Construction Update



Now the flood defence works are mostly completed with some remedial 'making good' elements to undertake prior to the site team's departure. This includes:

- · Reinstatement to where the site compound has been situated
- Kerb installation and coping stone laid in accordance to the design drawings
- Planing the existing carriageway and resurface along Ergue-Gaberic Way
- The site set up will be reduced down to a smaller oasis unit









Nanny Moore's Bridge

The project team would like to thank everyone for their patience whilst the necessary closures to Nanny Moore's bridge took place throughout January. The team were able to open it a few days earlier which was well received.

Whilst there are no future closures planned, whilst some of the remedial works take place, there will be a temporary closure for approx. 5 hours week commencing **Monday 12 February** (exact date will be communicated nearer the time via social

media and site notice boards)

Considerate Contractor Scheme

Site Agent, Jack Walker and Stakeholder Manager, Kelly Cowling welcomed the CCS Assessor, Sharon to site mid-January where she audited the scheme looking at three categories. All were given the highest marks and awarded the Excellence performance level







PERFORMANCE LEVEL: EXCELLENT

Site opening hours

08:00 - 17:00 Monday - Friday Kier Site Office Ergue-Gaberic Way Bude EX23 8LB

For background information on the scheme, please visit bit.ly/BudeScheme

Get in touch

If you have any questions or concerns, then please get in touch with us email:

stakeholderplo@kier.co.uk

Thank you

Drop in session - 24 January



Special thanks to Deacon Debbie Marsh for her hospitality and use of the church for the planned engagement session Wednesday 24 January. It was well attended and useful session where the project team had the opportunity to update both businesses and residents.



